St John Bosco, newsletter

Year 6

Important Info

PE is on Thursday,
Books and reading records need
to be in school everyday, shall be
changed when a child has
finished the book.
Children should read at home
each night and be signed by an
adult.

Homework is set on SATs
companion on a Monday and is
due the next Monday.
Logins for SATs companion can
be found in the back of reading
records.

Spellings are given out on a Monday and the test is on a Friday

Class Scripture

"Discipline your children, and they will give you peace; they will bring you the delights you desire."

Proverbs 29:17.

Our Staff

Mrs Syeda - Class Teacher Mr Callacher - Teaching Assistant Miss Yates - Teaching Assistant

Reminders

Just a gentle reminder that all medical information needs to be updated with the school.

Please also remember to update the list of consent regarding who will be picking your child up.